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LIBRARY NEWS - BIRTHDAY BOOK CLUB INFORMATION 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Our library space is creating new ways to have our students interact with literature at Greta Public School 

in 2021. We are in the process of establishing our own school-based Birthday Book Club with the students 

and staff members at our school. This Book Club allows students and staff to donate a new book of their 

choosing to our library. They will be able to borrow this book on their birthday just like receiving a present.  

If your child has permission, he/she can have their photo taken on their birthday with the donated book. 

Each student that participates also gets to borrow their donated book first.  

 

Any Greta PS student in your household can choose to participate. If you want your child/ren to be part of 

this initiative, please: 

• Fill out the information at the bottom of this note and return the slip to Mr Burns during library 

time. Pop it straight into your child’s library bag once it is filled out.  

• Donate $10 to the school a couple of weeks before your child’s birthday so that a new book can be 

purchased before the day.  

 

A new display area will also be set up in our library to showcase the students that choose to participate. 

This will be shared in our school newsletter closest to the end of each month. Through this Birthday Book 

Club, all students will be able to see what exciting new books their friends have chosen to donate to our 

library.  

 

Mr Simon Burns 

Teacher Librarian (rel) 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return this part of the note to Mr Burns by Thursday 18th February 2021. 

I give permission for my child/ren  __________________________________________________________________   

of class/es  _________________  to participate in our school library’s Birthday Book Club in 2021.   

 Birthdates for those students participating are: 

_____________________________________________  __________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________  __________________________________________ 

Parent/Carer Name: ____________________________  Parent/Carer Signature: ______________________ 

2A Wyndham Street, Greta, NSW 2284 

T: 49387331 

F: 49387230 

E: greta-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 


